
Oc to be-r 22 , 1995 
EAGLE HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

This year we celebrated o�r 6th anniversary. Our first meeting was 
held July 15, 1989 on the tack porch of the building (Partridge-Zipprich 
House) we now occupy. At that time it was the Alice Baker Memorial Public 
Lib::ira.ry. We certainly appreciate the opportunity to have a home for the 
society and extend our thanks to all that helped to realize that dream! 

We apologize for the fact that we do not have everything that has 
been donated on display. We are cataloging some and some we do not have 
the display space for at the moment. we will be rotating exhibits and 
eventually everything will be on view from time to time. You are cordially 
invited to return anytime. 

We appreciate items from the near past up to the present as well as 
antiques. Once an event has happened--it is history. Among those are 
campaign flyers., new business openings, dedication programs, g:radua tion 
programs, etc. along with artifacts, plat maps, history books on the area· 
and family genealogies. Also very much appreciated are the photos of the 
people, homes, churches and buildings of the area's past. So please keep 
us in mind before you throw anything away. Thank you! 

FUNDRAISEBS 

One of our first projects was selecting eight old pictures of Eagle 
and having them reproduced as postcards. We also reprinted an 1873 Town 
of Eagle plat map with an index, and an 1873/1914 map of the village. 

Our next undertaking was tee shirts and sweatshirts imprinted with 
a scene of Eagle's past. The society set up at Kettle Moraine Days and 
had a float each year in the KMD parade. Riding on our floats have been 
the winners of our annual history :report writing contest for Eagle 
Elementary School fourth graders. 

In 1992 we held our first Christmas Tour of Homes along with a 
raffle. 'lfue Mukwonago Area Women's Club members were very helpful and 
gxa.ciously advised us on how to get started in this endeavor. 

Anotner way to :raise operating funds was tried in our White Elephant/ 
Bake Sale and our most recent event was an Ice Cream Social/Band Concert 
this pa.st July in the village park. It featured the Palmyra-Eagle 
Community Band directed by Ed Pierce. 

We are in the process of ordering sweatshirts imprinted with another 
scene of old Eagle. These should be available during our December 9th 
tour of homes and raffle. 

Our annual meeting and election of officers for the coming year will 
be held November 11th at the Partridge-Zipprich House. 

CHARTER MEMBERS OCTOBER 1989 

Richard & Annette Baker 
Paul & Michelle Bock 
Mickey Breidentach 
Jean Bowey 
Donna Fanshaw 
Robert & Mabel Finney 
Cathryn Folsom 
Diana & Eloise Hall 
Dean & Riene (Wells) Herriges 
Harold & Mary Lou Hinkley 
Art & Betty Isleb 
John & Kerry Isleb 
Ronald & Jean Jolliffe 
Inna Jolliffe 

Jerome Mealy 
Ken & Helen Mealy 
Tremar & Joan Menendez 
Milton Mueller 
Ralph & I!!laine Raduechel 
Charlene Ritchey 
Donald Ross 
Dorothy M. Schroeder 
Robert Slbortell 
Tlbomas Shropshire 
Mabel Thomas 
Tim & Diane Thuemling 
Betty Werner 
Don & Pat Wilton 



In appreciation of your support 
we invite you to an 

Open House For Donors 

Sunday, October 22, 1995

2 to 4 P• m. 

217 W. Main Street 

Refreshments will be served 

Eagle Historical Society/Research Library


